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     Yukon Presbyterian Women

Yukon PW Moderator Report

Shirley R Novak

February 28-March 1, 2014
Our fall gathering on October 19, 2013 was at Wasilla 1st Presbyterian Church, I had the privilege of doing my first presentation on the 2013 USAME.   We are busy preparing for our Spring Gathering which will be held at Trinity Presbyterian Church, in Anchorage on May 2 and 3, 2014.  Our program will be on Human Rights.  Dottie Villesvik, Moderator of the Presbyterian Women of the Synod Alaska/Northwest will be joining us for our gathering this year.  

The Synod Alaska/Northwest Presbyterian Women Spring Gathering will be at Whitworth College in Spokane, on June 13 – 14.  Registration forms will be available in the next couple of weeks.  It would be great if we could get a group together to attend.
As always the women of the churches are staying busy with mission work within their churches and communities.
God’s Blessing to all of you.

Shirley R Novak

YPW Moderator

